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What’s been ’s been 
happening?ing?

With Me in Mind
With Me in Mind have been running a 
four-week course with some of our 
Year 5 and Year 6 children focusing 
on worries and anxieties. 

Miss Hollingworth hosted a WMIM 
coffee morning to introduce parents to 
the support that they can offer.



New Sensory Room
Following October half term we opened 
our new sensory room for the KS2 area, 
giving pupils a dedicated room to have 
their sensory breaks.

Lego Therapy
LEGO-Based Therapy is a social development 
program that uses LEGO activities to support 
the development of a wide range of social 
skills within a group setting.

The staff embraced this new way of using lego 
to support children!

https://www.youtube.com/
watch?v=0URMEde06xQ



interventionsinterventions

Our pupils from key 
stage 1 and 2 have 

been really enjoying 
our Forest School 

intervention ‘Tree-rific 
Tuesdays’. 

During this half term 
they have made Pudsey 

Bear out of natural 
resources, carved some 
donated pumpkins with 

items they found in 
the forest school area, 

created a new bug 
hotel, designed their 
own dream catchers 

and created woodland 
creatures out of clay.  

Tree-rific Tuesdays 
allow pupils to work as 

a team, develop their 
self confidence and 

learn new skills. 



spring 1 – 
Up next 

Make sure you’re following us on social media for 
further updates!

Follow us on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram!

Facebook - Rawmarsh Sandhill Primary School

Twitter - @rawmarshsp

Instagram - @sandhill_primary


